

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137 Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers of Reception children,

As part of our end of term celebrations, we will be holding our annual 'Bug Ball' on Thursday 17th July. We would love it if your child could come to school dressed as their favourite minibeast or in bright summery clothes on this day.

We will spend the day carrying out a number of minibeast related activities as well as dancing, playing games, sharing minibeast stories and poems and enjoying a special celebratory snack together.

We look forward to seeing everyone's wonderful bug costumes and colourful outfits.

Kind regards,

The Foundation Stage team

